
Friday 24th May 2024 

A Message from Miss Pitts  
Earlier today we celebrated 100% attendance of pupils for this 

half term.  I have been really pleased to see how the number of 

pupils receiving this each half term continues to grow.  I hope 

this will be the case again at the end of the Summer Term, and 

I am also looking forward to giving out certificates to pupils who 

have achieved 100% for the full school year.    

As some of you may have seen in the media, the guidance 

around attendance is changing from the 19th August 2024, 

which could increase the number of fines issued.  I will share 

these updates with you all after half term. 

Half term starts at the end of today.  I hope you 

all have a relaxing and enjoyable week.  School 

re-opens on Monday 3rd June 2024. 

Miss Pitts, Head of School  

Attendance this 

week 

Full School  

92.26% 

 

EYFS/KS1 best       

attenders 

RLS 

97.69% 

 

KS2 best attenders  

3MH 

95.73% 

Important Information 

School doors open at 8.40am.  

School ends at 3.30pm, except on a     

Thursday when it ends at 1.50pm. 

Gates open at 8.30am and 3.10pm daily. 

Gates close at 8.55am daily. 

On Thursday, gates open at 1.25pm. 

School Doors 

• Red Door - Reception 

• Green Door - Year 1 and 2 

• Yellow Door - Year 3 and 4TH 

• White Door - 4SS 

• Blue Door - Year 5 and 6 

Contact Us 

Call 01482 794122 

Select option 1 to report absences. 

Select option 2 to speak to a member 

of staff. 

Email: 

griffin.enquiries@vennacademy.org 

Times Table Fact of the Week 

 

Our Times Table fact of the week 

is … 

7x9=63    63÷7=9 

9x7=63    63÷9=7 

Reading Corner 

There are lots of free activities in all of the Hull Libraries 
over the May Half term.  Use the link to book your places. 

An Extra Helping... The Big Malarkey Festival | Eventbrite 

Year 4 Multiplication Check  

All pupils in Year 4 will be taking part in the statutory 

multiplication recall assessment starting Monday 3rd 

June2024. 

Please encourage your child to practise daily using 

Times Tables Rock Stars. 

Griffin’s X page 

Attendance this 

week by class 

Nursery 79.82% 

RCM 96.15% 

RLS 97.69% 

1KR 89.33% 

1CS 87.04% 

2ZC 91.11% 

2MK 96.55% 

3TW 88.89% 

3MH 95.73% 

4HS 91.67% 

4SS 91.19% 

5DC 92.37% 

5JL 93.33% 

6AD 91.11% 

6BA 88.14% 

6ZM 93.21% 

End of term 

This term ends on Friday 24th May 

2024 at 3.30pm. 

Pupils return to school on Monday 

3rd June 2024. Gates open at 

8.40am. 

School will also be closed on  

Monday 24th June 2024. 

School photographs 

School photographs will be taking 

place on Tuesday 11th June 2024 

for individuals and classes. 

Griffin Tots  

Griffin Tots takes place in the 

school hall every Thursday   

between 9 and 10am.  The 

sessions are for parents/

carers with children under 3 or 

not yet in Nursery. 

No need to book a place - just 

turn up! 

For more information, contact 

the school office on 794122. 

 

Sporting results 

Thank you to all our 

teams and players for 

representing the school 

this week. 

Unfortunately, our Year 

6 football team lost to 

Hymers and our Year 4 

boys football team   

finished 3rd in a      

competition so missed 

out on the final. 


